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Welcome The Center for the Prevention of Child Abuse to

Poughkeepsie!
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Wonderful to join The Center for the Prevention of Child Abuse at the opening of their new building in the City of Poughkeepsie. I 

was proud to secure a $100,000 Economic Development Grant for its construction earlier this year. This is a special organization in 

our community and I look forward to their continued work in their new home.


